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The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff and external stakeholders on the status and 
issues associated with the path to licensing accident tolerant fuel (ATF) for use in commercial 
nuclear power reactors. A representative from the Department of Energy provided an update on 
the current efforts of the Advanced Fuels Campaign, a representative from Southern Company 
provided an update on the Industry Accident Tolerant Fuel Working Group mission and 
activities, a representative from the Electric Power Research Institute (EPRI) provided an 
update on EPRI/NRC coordination of ATF activities, and a representative from the Union of 
Concerned Scientists provided perspectives on ATF technologies and the licensing process. 

The NRC staff provided an overview of ATF activities, an update on the staff's readiness for 
licensing near-term ATF concepts, front-end and back-end burnup/enrichment considerations, 
the technical bases for review of chromium-coated cladding and in-reactor burnup extension, 
and the status of the preparation of the confirmatory analysis tools for ATF concepts. 

There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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